
Approval of Self-Design Document 
May 22, 2013 
 
 
Thank you.  You may consider your self-study design approved.  Best wishes to you. 
  
 
 
  
  
Tito Guerrero, III 
Vice President 
Middle States Commission on Higher Education 
3624 Market Street 
Philadelphia, PA 19104-2680 
(267) 284-5061 
TGuerrero@msche.org 
>>> "Lisa M. Angeloni" <angeloni@tcnj.edu> 5/22/2013 3:16 PM >>> 
Dear Tito, 
 
Hi. I hope this email finds you well. As discussed, please find attached the edits to our design 
document.  Let me know if you see anything that needs to be changed, etc. 
 
It was a pleasure having you here on our campus and look forward to working with you in the 
coming months.   
 
Best, 
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